
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 15 October 2012 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0337B)  PROGRAM – 3.1: Border Management 
 
 
Senator Xenophon (written) asked: 
 
In relation to the voluntary reporting that Qantas has been requested to do, 
when was the first report provided to the Department? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department received a response to the first reporting period (1 April to 30 
June 2012) by the Qantas group on 13 July 2012. 


